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Monterey Launches Commercial Avenue Complete Streets Plan; Survey 

Open for Input 
 
 
Monterey, TN- With a grant from the Tennessee Department of Transportation (TDOT), the 
Town of Monterey has initiated the development of a Complete Streets Plan focused on 
improving mobility, connectivity, and safety along Commercial Ave from S. Poplar St. to 
Crossville St.  
 
An online survey is available to gather community experiences and opinions. The survey can 
be accessed on the town’s website, social media pages, and in-person at the Depot Museum 
on Mondays-Fridays from 8am-4pm or Saturdays from 9am-2pm. Residents are encouraged 
to complete the survey to provide their insights on transportation challenges, priorities, and 
desired improvements. The town will also be hosting a public open house in October. Stay 
tuned for more details. 
 
Monterey aims to create a street with safe and accessible transportation options for 
everyone in the community. We want to hear from everyone about their experiences and 
what is needed to ensure safe and enjoyable travel along and through Commercial Ave. This 
is a chance to shape the future of transportation in Monterey. 
 
Whether you're an employee, student, or resident, we encourage you to take the survey, get 
involved, and share your thoughts. For more information, contact Rafferty Cleary at 
depotadm@monterey.net or call (931) 839-2111. 
 


